
How to serve as a Community Member on the Audit Committee  

 

Do you have experience with performance audits? PPS utilizes community members’ expertise and 
experience on the Board of Education’s Audit Committee and positions are periodically open. 

The Audit Committee was established to protect the independence of the district’s audit program. It 
consults with and advises the Office of Internal Performance Audit (OIPA) and the PPS internal auditors 
to help ensure the effective and efficient functioning of the district. 

The Committee is appointed by the PPS Board of Education, and is made up of three school board 
members and two community members. Committee members serve two-year terms. The time 
commitment is three to eight hours a month. Currently, both community member positions are filled, 
however, we encourage community members to continue to apply. As the end of current community 
members terms approach, we will contact applicants to discuss next steps.  

If you have auditing experience and would like to apply, please submit a letter of interest and resume 
to Rpowell@pps.net.   
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